
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net              Sunday, September 6, 2020 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15-10:15 AM 

Worship Service 10:30 AM (also online through the church Facebook page) 

Worship in Song 

Hymn #43                                          “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”                                                                                                                       

Hymn #322                                                     “In Remembrance”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Chorus                                                             “In Your Presence”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Chorus                                                             “Behold the Lamb” 

 

Special Music                                                         Paul Carpenter 

Announcements       

Message                                                                  Paul Carpenter 

“The Lord’s Supper in Changing Times”   

1 Corinthians 7:26  

Celebration of the Lord’s Supper 

Missionaries of the Week: Don & Nancy Rempel 
*Praise! On August 22nd, we took our first Muslim family on the Kelowna 

Historical Tour we created. They loved it! *Pray that we can arrange for one 

Muslim family each on Sept. 12, 19, & 26, to take the tour. We now also have a 

boat owner/driver so as to be able to include a short boat ride in the tour!! Pray that 

Muslim families will be eager to take the tour. *Praise! We’ve been invited to speak 

in the city of Salmon Arm (2 1/2 hrs. from us) at a Millar Bible college chapel on 

Oct. 16th. *Pray! We’d like to arrange for Millar students to engage with least 

reached Muslims/Hindus or Sikhs in Salmon Arm with us for a couple hours while 

we’re there. Pray it comes together. *Pray! We will be inviting folks from our local 

church to meet at our home once a month both to pray for the least reached 

Muslims/Hindus/Sikhs in our town and to be equipped to engage these folks in 

conversation in meaningful ways. Pray that people will respond! We need to pray 

and be bold. *Pray! We need prayer for the logistics of coming to Nebraska to spend 

Christmas with our kids. Pray that the B.C. government would lift the mandatory 

2-week self-quarantine for returning travelers to the USA! *We love and appreciate 

you all! 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

 7:00 PM  
(ALSO ONLINE THROUGH FACEBOOK) 

 

 

Message                                                                          Paul Carpenter 

“God Meant it for Good” (Part V) 

Genesis 50:20 (Gen. 45:16–20 ff.) 

 
This week pray for GRACE CHURCH in Abbotsford, B.C. with Pastor Ryan Peixoto 
and his wife Heather. PRAY for creativity in how to operate youth this coming 
season. PRAY that we would see the unique opportunities COVID is providing us. 
PRAISE that our lead Pastor Ryan is back from sabbatical refreshed. 
 

Attention Awana Leaders: We will do a “trial run” of Awana this Wednesday, 

9/9 beginning at 6:15 so that our first official night on 9/16 goes with as little 

confusion as possible. Your attendance would be GREATLY appreciated and very 

helpful. 

 

Q&A Bible Study will be on Wednesday, September 9, at 7:00 PM, in the 

Fellowship Hall (no food or drink) and online via Facebook. 

 

Board Meeting is this Thursday, September 10, at 7:00 PM here at the church. 

 

The Bible Study in Daniel will resume next week. 

 

The Sunday School Picnic will be September 20 at Camp Jefferson at 10:30 AM. 

The Kitchen Committee in charge is J’Nan, Steph, Jaine, Kelli, Shayna, and Gayle. 

More info to follow next Sunday. 

 

Financial gifts can be placed in a basket on the table in the foyer or you can send 

your check to: Jansen Bible Church, c/o Daryl Drewes, PO Box 141, Jansen, NE 

68377. There is a basket on the table in the foyer. 

 

We are still in Phase 3 of the Directed Health Measures for our health district 

through at least September 13, so that means we still need the 6 ft. social distance 

between families, children need to stay with their parents (families), don’t pass 

things to one another, and you can wear a mask if you choose, but they are not 

mandatory. Please do not come to the services if you are sick in any way. 

 
Today’s Nursery Attendants: Sept 6 – None  


